

14th. August 1948.

Dear Cavalli,

Of course I understand that you must retain the freedom to accept or refuse the offer I was able to send you, though I shall make preparations as though you were accepting it. I shall be here up to Saturday, August 28th., and then away on various calls for three weeks or so. I have asked Mr. Mowl, chief laboratory attendant in this department, to consider the

problem of reconstructing the laboratory, so as to expedite your decisions as to what should be put in hand.

Yours sincerely,